FC26. FIRST PERIODIC REVIEW OF CONSTITUENCIES FOR THE SCOTTISH
PARLIAMENT

There was submitted Report (circulated) dated 8 June 2009 by the Chief Executive (a)
referring to the Provisional Proposals by the Boundary Commission for Scotland for the
Scottish Parliament Constituency Boundaries for the Falkirk Council area; (b) detailing
the Council’s response to the proposals, and (c) advising of the Boundary Commission’s
Revised Proposals for constituencies of the Scottish Parliament and their initial
groupings of constituencies into regions.

NOTED the publication of the Boundary Commission’s Revised Proposals for
constituencies for the Scottish Parliament and their initial groupings of constituencies
into regions as set out in the report and detailed on the maps available at the location
listed in paragraph 4.1 of the Report and on the Commission’s website.

AGREED:-

(1) to welcome the Commission’s acceptance of the Council’s amendments to the
Provisional Proposals for the Falkirk East and Falkirk West constituencies and the
suggested name changes; support the Commission’s revised proposals for the two
constituencies in the Falkirk Council area and authorise officers to respond to the
Commission accordingly;

(2) to welcome the Commission’s proposals for the Region in so far as they do not
result in the Falkirk Council area begin split between two regions and authorise

officers to respond to the Commission accordingly;

(3) that no further representations in relation to the proposed East Central Scotland
Region require to be submitted to the Boundary Commission, and

(4) that further reports will be presented to Council in future as the Review progresses.



